From: Daniel Llanes

Sent: Tuesday, April 27, 2021 9:26 AM

To: Meredith, Maureen <Maureen.Meredith@austintexas.gov>

Cc: Chaffin, Heather <Heather.Chaffin@austintexas.gov>; Hudson Baird < >; John mistrot < King, Micah <
>; Rivera, Andrew <Andrew.Rivera@austintexas.gov>

Subject: Re: Objecting to NPA-2020-0016.04

Maureen and Heather,

The G/JTNP sub-committee and the applicant have reached an agreement, but we need to have final
approval from the Contact Team which can be done within the next 2 weeks.

As a follow up to this previous email below, please accept this email as a formal request from the
G/JTNP Contact Team for a postponement on case # NPA-2020-0016.04 in order to finalize the
compromise.

Please confirm receipt of this request and that you will include it in the file and convey this to the
commissioners.

Thank you for your assistance,
Daniel Llanes, Chair

G/JTNP Contact Team
512-431-9665



